Sent: 09 June 2021 14:

To: Planning Planning
Subject: Weech Hall, Fortune Green Road NWé

|[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you (o verily vour password elc. Please note there have been
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

FAO Mr Dempsey

Dear Sirs

2020/5996/P

We are the freeholders of Weech Hall, The mobile phone mast people are trying to bully their way onto our roof. We
do not want them, nor do we want their equipment. Please refuse the consent so we do not have to deal with them

anymore

Thank you

Geoffrey P Gay MRICS
Lindmead Ltd

5 Queripel House

1 Duke of York Square
London

SW34LY




